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  June 1, 2022 Budget Public Hearing  Meeting 
    

MINUTES 
 
The Rural Hall Town Council held a public hearing in the Council Chambers on June 1, 2022 at 
7:00 PM regarding the proposed 2022-2023 Budget. The following members were present:  Mayor 
Timothy M. Flinchum - presiding; Mayor Pro Tem Susan H. Gordon; Councilman Terry M. Bennett; 
Councilman Eddie Horn; Councilwoman Janet M. Carithers; Town Manager Misty A. Meadows; 
Town Clerk Lynette E. Hendrick; and Finance Director Wade Gilley. 
 
Mayor Flinchum opened the public hearing for the proposed 2022-2023 Budget.  
 
Carol Newsome of 8495 Broad Street, had numerous statements and questions regarding the 
increased budget from last year, reading lines from the proposed 2022/23 budget. 
 
Councilwoman Carithers asked Finance Director Wade Gilley what was the rate of inflation that 
was used for this budget. The percentage of inflation is about nine percent as of April 1 2022. 
 
There being no further comments from the audience or Council, Mayor Flinchum closed the public 
hearing.  
 
Councilman Eddie Horn made a motion to adopt Resolution #836 for Fiscal Year 2022-2023, 
Mayor Pro Tem Susan H. Gordon seconded the motion.   
  
There being no further business, motion was made by Mayor Pro Tem Susan H. Gordon to 
adjourn at 8:15PM. 

     
 
 

       Lynette E. Hendrick 
       Town Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   


